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Dear Members, 

The BHS has had a wonderful summer! But before reviewing all that we 

have been able to accomplish, let me first announce a wonderfully unique 

program that is coming up soon, on August 10, 6:30 pm, at Belgrade’s 

Community Center for All Seasons, just off Route 27, on Civic Center 

Drive. 

 On Wednesday, August 10, 2022, BHS is honored to be able to host a 

special presentation by Laurie Labar, Chief Curator of Historical and 

Decorative Arts, The Maine State Museum, Augusta. Her topic will be the quilts 

that Maine women made during the nineteenth and early twentieth centuries.  



We will have on display during this presentation a unique friendship quilt 

that belonged to Naurine Kelly Lord. It was pieced together with signed quilt 

squares by Belgrade women in the 1870s and the 1930s.  

Memorial Day Open House at Old Town Meeting House 

 

June 16, 2022 Annual Meeting at former Belgrade Lakes Grammar School (1929-

1968) and former Belgrade Regional Health Center (1971-2008) 

 

July Program on old boats and engines at Old Town Meeting House, Rod Johnson 

and John Romac 

 

Participation in Village Green Crafts Fairs on June 26 and July 31    

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


